
       

THE PRESIDENT  
           OF THE  
GENERAL ASSEMBLY   

 

 
22 July 2021 

 
 
Excellency, 
 
 In accordance with General Assembly resolution 75/25 of 9 December 2020 entitled, 
“Follow-up to the Declaration and Programme of Action on a Culture of Peace”, I have the 
honour to inform you that I will convene the High-level Forum on the Culture of Peace at 10 am 
on Tuesday, 7 September 2021, at the General Assembly Hall, United Nations Headquarters, 
New York.  
 
 The concept note and programme of the High-level Forum will be conveyed in due 
course. For further information, you may contact the Team Leader for Peace and Security, Ms. 
Saada Hassan (saada.hassan@un.org) and Adviser, Ms. Hanizah Mohd Izzuddin 
(hanizah.izzuddin@un.org).  
 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.   
      
 

        
         

Volkan BOZKIR 
 
 
 
All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 
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